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February 10, 2023 
 
 
The Honorable Floyd Prozanski, Chair 
The Honorable Kim Thatcher, Vice-Chair 
Senate Committee on Judiciary 
900 Court Street NE 
HR-D State Capitol 
Salem, OR 97301-4048 
 
Dear Chair, Vice-Chair, and Senate Committee on Judiciary Members, 
 
Please find our responses below to questions asked during our testimony on February 9, 2023, regarding 
the agency overview of the Department of Oregon State Police. 
 

• Question: Senator Linthicum – What is the projected number of retirements for the next 10 years? 

Answer:  Based on staff employed as of February 9, 2023, 235 Sworn members and 211 
Professional members will be eligible to retire in the next 10 years.   

• Question:  Senator Manning – How many employees are active in the military? 

Answer:  Of the roughly 1500 employees, we have approximately 37 who are actively 
serving in the military.  (32 Sworn and 5 Professional Staff) 

• Question: Senator Thatcher – Can we get a copy of both charts depicted on slide 8? 

Answer:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In closing, this information is intended to answer the questions as we understood them.  If this information 
does not provide adequate information, please contact us and we will work to clarify the information as 
soon as possible. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Casey Codding, Deputy Superintendent 
Oregon State Police 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


